
I am sending you a followup email regarding the above property and the Premier Storage 

proposal to turn it into a storage facility.  I sent you a letter of support back in September and 

was disappointed to read that this project has been stalled. I understand that 2/3 of the residents 

are in favor of this proposal so I do not understand why they are not being heard.  I have watched 

with great interest what has been proposed for the area and feel that this is the best option for the 

site.  I don't want to wait any longer for this project to move forward. Please approve it! 

 

Marilyn Leonard 

10xx Lombard Ave 

St. Paul MN 55105 

 


